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Key activities and initiatives of the Trent Society of Architects include: 
 

 In the past year, we have had one new member join our Society, and unfortunately a few 
members relinquished their memberships (due to retirement and inactivity).  

 Two of our long-standing members, Ken Trevelyan and Chris Tworkowski are (still) 
transitioning into retirement.  

 We continue to struggle with society engagement due to distance, though we recently 
held a Brunch and Learn that paired Roofing Insulation and Roofing Membranes into a 
three-hour learning session that was extremely well received, and more importantly, well 
attended. 

 Our Society was the guest of the Northumberland Durham Society of Architects for the 
2018 OAA President’s Dinner in Bowmanville 

 We will continue to provide our members with learning opportunities and will be working 
to organize a few community events (PechaKucha, lecture series etc.) this year to keep 
our members excited and engaged. 
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